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                                     TWENTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Parish news 

CONGRATULATIONS and prayers for Jo Richards who celebrates her 100th birthday 

this August. All the parishioners send you love and good wishes. 🙏🏻 

 Our heartfelt thanks go to the parish for their kind wishes and prayers for our 

special anniversary.  Tom and Marlis 

Sunday 3rd September: Blessing of the school/college/university bags, musical 
instruments will be at the 9 a.m. Youth Mass Sacred Heart- please do bring yours 
for blessing!    
 

Friday 1 September 7-9pm at St Osmund. Starting with Mass of the Holy Spirit at 
7pm (with Fr Matt Anscombe) followed by testimony, teaching, chat and prayer. 
 
Mass at Our Lady of Pity, Dinton (Little Clarendon) on Friday 8th September at  
7 p.m. Feast of the Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary. All welcome but do let us 
know as it is a small Chapel! Sign up sheet in porch or email/phone the office. 
 
 SOCIAL COMMITTEE: Jenny asks if there are any parishioners who would like to 
join this lively, fun team dedicated to give us all a jolly time! Please consider 
helping and talk to Jenny, Sally or any of the team.  
Date for your diary: HARVEST SUPPER, Friday 6th October                                    

 
 
 
                 

                

 

   
 

           Funeral for Juliette Foy: St James’ Ansty, Wednesday 23rd August at 2 p.m. 

Tuesday 22nd August: Memorial of the Queenship of Our Lady   

                                        9.30 a.m. All Saints’ Wardour 
 

Beautiful hand made cards on sale after Mass at Sacred Heart, £1 each.  

All proceeds to Mary’s Meals. Thank you, Mike and Liz, 😊 

 

Lift to Mass needed? Newsletter by email? Please let us know.   

              PRAYERS:  Our prayers are asked for George Sorenson,  

 Jo Richards, Roderick Thomas, Frances Ormerod,  

 Charles Fairhurst, Pat Elwood, Gilly Hooper. 

        All those among the sick and the recovering.     

 For residents and staff at Albany House, The Hays,  

  Clouds House.        The people of Ukraine.  

  For Juliette Foy RIP  May her soul and the souls of all 

                                the faithful departed rest in peace AMEN. 
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Wiltshire Historic Churches Sponsored Ride and Stride, September 9th. Please 

may we have volunteers to be at Sacred Heart and also Wardour, to welcome 

riding and striding visitors from 10 a.m. onwards. If you would like to join in 

yourselves, details are on the WHCT website and we can help you. Visit as many 

churches as you wish and plan your own route- cycling, walking, horse-riding!      

20   SUNDAY    TWENTIETH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME  (Yr A-1 Psalter 4) 

       9.00 a.m.      Sacred Heart: Mass   (Mass Intention: the people of the Parish) 

      10.30 a.m.    All Saints’ Wardour:  SOLEMN MASS 
              Diocesan Prayer League: English Martyrs, Chard with Crewkerne and Ilminster 

21   MONDAY Memorial of Saint Pius X, Pope 

        8.45 a.m.      Sacred Heart:  Morning Prayer and Rosary for Ukraine       

22  TUESDAY          Memorial of the Queenship of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

        9.30 a.m.         Wardour MASS    (Mass Intention: Peter Jackman RIP) 

23  WEDNESDAY   Weekday in Ordinary Time 

       8.45 a.m.          Sacred Heart:  Morning Prayer 

24  THURSDAY      FEAST OF ST BARTHOLOMEW, APOSTLE 

       6.00 p.m.          Sacred Heart: Mass         5.40 p.m. Evening Prayer 

                                                    (Mass Intention: Juliette Foy RIP)                                                                     

25   FRIDAY             Weekday in Ordinary Time 

       8.45 a.m.           Sacred Heart:  Morning Prayer 

26   SATURDAY       Weekday in Ordinary Time 

27   SUNDAY TWENTY FIRST SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME (A-1 Psalter 1) 

       9.00 a.m.          Sacred Heart: Mass 

                                   (Mass Intention: the people of the Parish) 

      10.30 a.m.        All Saints’ Wardour:  SUNG MASS 
              Diocesan Prayer League: Our Lady, St Mary of Glastonbury; St Michael, Shepton Mallet; 

                                            Our Lady Queen of the Apostles, Cheddar; St Joseph & St Teresa, Wells 

 

Education Sunday (10th September) is when we commemorate our predecessors of the 

19th century, many of whom were living in poverty, who paid for our schools to be built. Our 

parishioner forebears and their Bishops rightly saw education as the principal means of handing 

on the faith and improving the spiritual, moral, social and cultural lives of children and young 

people. Their sacrifices helped re-establish the 2,175 Catholic schools and four universities. 

Established by the Bishops in 1848, Education Sunday is one of the oldest Days of Special Prayer 

in the liturgical calendar of England and Wales.  

Catholic schools continue to be true to their mission: they educate more pupils from the most 

deprived backgrounds; outperform national GCSE English and Maths averages by five 

percentage points; and are more ethnically diverse than other state-funded schools. For this 

success to continue, however, the help of the whole Catholic community remains essential.  

As throughout history, all Catholics need to be prepared to support, promote and defend 

Catholic education. You can do this by becoming a school Foundation governor or Trust 

Director. Please contact Bill McEntee at Clifton Diocese: bill.mcentee@cliftondiocese.com  or 

on 07710094976 if you would like to be a governor or director. In this way, we can hand on to 

the next generation the great educational legacy of those poor and immigrant Catholic 

communities of the Victorian era who built our schools and universities. 


